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Welcome to our February newsletter, where we will share news, celebrations and diary dates for the 

month ahead. 

So far… 

Following their Christmas festivities, the children have come back to school happily and ready to 

learn. Our Spring Term curriculum promises exciting and varied learning opportunities with the 

additional cultural capital programme that bring learning to life and that make our school such a 

fabulous place to be. 

 

Year 5 trip to London  

  

 

Attendance 

Attendance continues to be a high priority focus for the school. Each Monday we hold a designated 

attendance assembly, where the highest attending classes are celebrated and rewarded with a treat 

for playtime! Our weekly attendance target for the whole school is 97%.  

Regular attendance at school avoids missed learning, supports friendships and raises attainment. We 

are a way off our target yet and ask for your support in improving what is a crucial element of your 

child’s education. The attendance champions will be celebrated on our FB page and on our class Dojo 

pages too.  

 

 

We were beyond excited to be able to offer our Year 5 class an 

overnight residential trip to London. The children were incredible 

ambassadors for our school from the very moment they left until 

their return.  Indeed the bus driver said that he had never had 

the pleasure of driving such a fabuluos bunch of children and 

staff! 

The children visited the Houses of Parliament and met our local 

MP, Angela Eagle who was happy to take part in an unscheduled Q 

and A! The children even invited her to Leasowe Leader lunch! 

Then came the Lion King musical on the West End, before bed on 

the first day.  

Day 2 saw a visit to the Natural History Museum before home. 

Well done to our amazing children and special thanks to the staff 

who went along to look after them. A great time was had by all, 

and wonderful memories made. 
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Well done to this fabulous group, who gained 100% attendance during the Autumn Term and all 

received a gift voucher to spend on Amazon. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

New for this term is the weekly raffle ticket for all children who have attendance of 98% and above. 

Raffle tickets will be drawn at the end of each term and a special prize will be received by the 

winner.  

Online safety 

Unfortunately, over Christmas we were made aware of a small number of children who were involved 

in unkind exchanges online. We work hard to address these issues at school and appreciate parents 

support in regular monitoring of their children’s online activity. At the start of February, we will be 

holding an online safety week, and will be inviting parents in to take part in workshops with their 

children to develop knowledge and understanding of online safety. We hope that as many of you as 

possible will join us. Details will follow on Dojo. 

 

Diary Dates  

23.1.24  Parent workshop- Supporting your child with Reading with Sue Calverley  

23.1.24  Chess Club after School   

w/c 5.2.24 Internet Safety Week   

                                                                            

Thank you all for your continued support 

Your LPS Team                                                

We are proud of our school, and the entire staff team are dedicated to supporting the education and 

emotional wellbeing of every child and family in our care. Verbal abuse of staff will not be tolerated 

under any circumstances. 

                                                #theskyisthelimit        #includeandbeincluded 
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